
Dear Valued Member, 

On May 1, 2024, Paradise Valley Federal Credit Union officially merged with Nuvision Credit Union. As we 
fully transition you to Nuvision, we would like to inform you of a significant change regarding your loan 
payments program.

On August 1, 2024, all recurring loan payments that are set up through Paradise Valley will be discontinued. 
However, you will be able to continue to make a payment between August 1st and August 13th by logging 
into your account and clicking on the “Transfers & Payments” tab, then selecting transfer from “Debit Card or 
e-Check” or by calling (619) 475-4313.

After August 13, 2024, the “Transfers & Payments by Debit Card or e-Check” option will be disabled, as we 
work to transition all loan information into Nuvision Credit Union.

Beginning Monday, August 19, 2024, you can visit our EZPay Portal at Make a Payment (nuvisionfederal.
com) to set up your recurring ACH payments or make a one-time payment using another financial institution. 

We understand that this transition may disrupt your financial routine, and we sincerely apologize for any 
inconvenience it may cause.

We’re excited to be your credit union and look forward to having you as a member. We are dedicated to 
building upon your Paradise Valley experience and helping you build a better life in all your financial needs 
in the years ahead.

Sincerely,

Nuvision Credit Union


